20th January 2007

Dear Team,

It has been ten years since I was given the privilege of leading this company. As my employees you have been trustworthy and cooperative throughout my tenure. It is due to your diligence and hard work that the company has experienced the growth that has been witnessed in the last six years. I thank you all for making my time one of the most successful this company has seen.

Even as I depart from the company, I am confident that the team I am leaving behind is competent and capable of achieving even more. I give you my best regards as I bid you farewell. I hope you will continue with your efforts to improve the company. My email address is mcmahan@thatmail.com and my cell phone number remains the same. Feel free to contact me anytime.

Best regards,

Joe McMahan

